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                  2nd February 2024 

 

Dear Reception Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our EYFS reading curriculum, we have arranged for the Reception classes to visit 

Willowhale library.  We want to introduce some children to the library and continue to nurture a 

love of reading for all.  The classes will be visiting the library on the following dates:- 

 

- Buttercup Class:   Monday 4th March from 10.05 – 10.50 am 

- Bluebell Class:    Monday 18th March from 10.05 – 10.50 am 

- Poppy Class:    Wednesday 20th March from 10.05 – 10.50 am 

          

I attach a copy of a letter from the Library service inviting your child to join the library if they are 

not already a member.  Please can you return this form to us by no later than Wednesday 21st 

February so that the library staff have time to prepare any library cards requested.  If your child 

already has a library card, there is no need for you to complete this form but please ensure they 

bring their card with them on their visit. 

 

If any parent is able to help with walking to the library, please can you contact your child’s teacher. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Miss Beeney, Mrs Dawson-Pollitt & Mrs McGahey 

Reception Teachers  
 

 
 


